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LANDAU FORTE ACADEMY MOORHEAD  

NEWSLETTER 
 

23 June 2015 
 
 

GOODBYE & GOOD LUCK 
At the end of this term Miss Procter will be leaving us 

and taking up a new teaching role in Birmingham.  We 
would like to wish her every success in her new role, 

she will be greatly missed.  We are currently in the process of 
interviewing for her replacement. 

 
ASSESSING WITHOUT LEVELS – FIND OUT MORE! 
Thursday 9th July 2015 @ 3:20pm 
For this academic year only, year 2 & 6 are required to be taught 
using the old curriculum and assessed using the old SATs tests.  
Years 1, 3, 4 & 5 are being taught using the new national curriculum. 
Describing your child’s attainment in levels, e.g.: 2b at year 2, no 
longer exist for these year groups.  
To find out how your child is being assessed through the year and 
how we describe their attainment in the reports, please join us for a 
coffee and a chat on Thursday, 9 July 2015, at 3:20pm in the 
hall. 
 

RENEWAL OF ACADEMY FREE SCHOOL MEALS 
Reminder to all parents whose children currently claim the above.  
These are now due for renewal ready for the next academic year.  
If your child will be moving up to the juniors they will no longer be 
entitled to the Universal Free School Meals.   Forms are available 

from the Office.  Thank you. 
  

ACADEMY REPORTS 
These will be sent home with your child on Friday, 3  July.  If you 
are happy with the report you do not need to book a parents evening 
appointment.
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NEARLY NEW ACADEMY UNIFORM STALL 

We will be having a ‘Nearly New’ uniform stand at the Summer Fayre 
on the 26 June to raise money for the PTFA. The PTFA provides 

essential funding so that Academy trips can be subsidised and extra 
resources for the children purchased. If you have any uniform that 

your child/ren no longer need and it is clean and in good condition, 
please donate to the Academy Office. Your support is appreciated.  

 
SPORTS DAY MORNINGS 
Please note the dates for your child’s sports day: 
Monday, 22 June - to be rearranged due to the great  

British weather! 
Tuesday, 23 June - Wrens, Robins, Finches & Sparrows 
Wednesday, 24 June - Kingfishers, Woodpeckers & Blackbirds. 
All to start at 09:15 on the back playground and you are welcome to 
come and cheer your child/ren on. 
 
ALLENTON BIG LOCAL PROJECT 
Name of event: The Event @ Allenton 2015 
Date: Saturday 25 July 2015 
Time: 10am to 4pm 
Venue: Merrill Academy, Brackens Lane, Allenton 
Event: Community fun day for all the family (free entry) 
There will be lots of activities, games, stalls, and demonstrations for 
all ages, including: 
•             Bouncy castles and inflatables 
•             Circus skills and show 
•             Live music 
•             Stalls and tombolas 
•             Food and drink 
•             Arts and crafts 
•             Demonstrations and activities for all the family 
•             Car boot / table top sale 
•             Plus much, much more! 
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HEALTHY LIVING WEEK 

This commences Monday, 22 June and children may come to the 
Academy dressed in their sportswear and trainers for this week. 

 
WATER BOTTLES 
Reminder that children should have one of the above in the Academy 
to have a drink during the day; these are available from the Office 
at a cost of £1. 

SUN SAFE SCHOOLS 
Reminder: that if you have not yet sent in your 
response form, sunhat, sun-cream, water bottle, etc. 
can you please do so as soon as possible.  Many thanks 
for your support.  
 

Boreatton Park, Shropshire from 
Wednesday,   

30 September – Friday, 2 October 2015. 

For all Year 5 children who have signed up for 
the above, reminder that the final payment of 
£60 is due by 17 July. 
 

CLASS ASSEMBLIES 
Parents are welcome to come to our class assemblies which will take 
place this term.  They will begin around 9am and last approximately 
15 minutes.  Refreshments will be served.  Grandparents and siblings 
are welcome.  The dates for this term are: 
 

Wednesday 8 July Wrens (Please note change of date) 
Thursday 9 July Finches 
 

PTFA 
Non-Uniform Day – Friday, 5 June, many thanks to all parents who 
kindly donated chocolate bars or a packet of sweets to be used at 

the Summer Fayre. 
Infant Summer Party / Junior Summer Disco – Friday, 5 June: these 

were again a great success and raised £197!  
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Next Event: Summer Fayre, Friday, 26 June, 3:30pm-5:30pm.   

Raffle tickets for the above need to be back at the Academy no 
later than the morning of Friday 26th June. 

Thank you to everyone who helps and all the continued support. 
 

ACADEMY COUNCIL NEWS! 
Next event: to be confirmed. 

 

ACADEMY DINNERS 
Can parents please be reminded to send payment in 

an envelope with your child’s name & class clearly 
written on.  

If you are unable to pay for your child’s dinner on a 
Monday morning please make sure you send them with sandwiches 

and let Mrs Moseley in the office know.   
Cost of an Academy meal: £1.80 a day - £9.00 a week.  If paying by 

cheque please make it payable to ‘Landau Forte College’. 
Please remember if you wish to change your child from dinners 

to sandwiches Mrs Moseley requires 2 WEEKS NOTICE in writing 
– thank you. 

 

 
PRINCIPAL’S AWARD 
This is an award given to a child who has done something exceptional 
during the week: 
Congratulations to: 
12-06-15 Isaac Stonach Herons For always demonstrating 

excellent manners. 
19-06-15 Corbin Walker Kingfishers For excellent behaviour during a 

trip and asking super questions! 
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WRITING CUP 
This is awarded to children who have made consistent improvement 
in an area of their writing: 
Congratulations to:  
12-06-15 Jacob Stonach Blackbirds For always putting 100% into 

his writing and using a huge 
variety of interesting and 
ambitious vocabulary. 

19-06-15 Ebenezer Chisanga Sparrows For always producing detailed 
and creative writing.  
Ebenezer has developed a neat 
handwriting style, joining up 
his letters.  He uses a wide 
range of vocabulary and 
punctuations.  Well done 
Ebenezer! 

 
ASHLEY STEWART CUP 
This is awarded to children who have shown good manners, a caring 
attitude and are a considerate member of the class: 
Congratulations to: 
12-06-15 Ashley Eastwood Blackbirds Ashley always shows brilliant 

behaviour, he listens very 
carefully and always follows 
instructions.  He is a role model. 

19-06-15 Bethany Page Sparrows For being a fantastic member of 
Sparrows.  Excellent behaviour, 
manners and caring attitude to 
all.  Bethany always gives 100% 
effort and achieves well in all 
that she does.  A good role 
model to all. 
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MATHS AWARD 
This is awarded to children who have shown exceptional 
mathematical thinking and reasoning: 
Congratulations to:  
12-06-15 Anabel Ondaye Blackbirds Anabel has made a lot of progress 

this year.  She listens very 
carefully to instructions and 
contributes regularly in groups. 

19-06-15 Jake Smith Sparrows For being an enthusiastic 
mathematical learner.  Jake 
listens to new work being covered 
and applies it in his work.  Well 
done Jake! 

 
S Greenbank & staff of Landau Forte Academy Moorhead 

WWW.LFADM.ORG.UK 
 

You can go on Twitter without registering an account just 
follow the link via our website above!  

 
Reminder we break up for the summer holiday on Friday,  

17 July at 3:15pm and return to the Academy on Wednesday,  
19 August at 8:50am. 

 


